
 
 

CABINET – 14 SEPTEMBER 2017 

Written response to supplemental to Public Question 5. 

 

Questioner: Paul Ruck, Whitchurch Gardens Management Company 

Limited 

Asked of: 

 

Councillor Keith Ferry, Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder 
for Business, Planning and Regeneration 

Supplemental 

Question: 

 

Questioner insisted that these properties were not 
consulted, and the Portfolio Holder undertook to check if a 
site notice was put up and also to see if there was anything 
further he could add on why the letters were apparently not 
received.  
 

Supplemental 

Answer: 

Having looked into this, I can confirm that whilst a site notice 
was not displayed (because the site is not in a Conservation 
Area or affecting the setting of a Listed Building), the 
Council did receive a number of responses from properties 
in Queens Mead on application P/1104/17. This would seem 
to indicate that they were aware of this application. The 
responses can be viewed on the Council’s website.  
 

 
 


